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who served as a consultant for the film, adds new dimensions to this famous
legend.
Haiti: State Against Nation Michel-Rolph Trouillot 1990 0
Archival Silences Michael Moss 2021-05-11 Archival Silences demonstrates
emphatically that archival absences exist all over the globe. The book questions
whether benign ‘silence’ is an appropriate label for the variety of destructions,
concealment and absences that can be identified within archival collections.
Including contributions from archivists and scholars working around the world,
this truly international collection examines archives in Australia, Brazil,
Denmark, England, India, Iceland, Jamaica, Malawi, The Philippines, Scotland,
Turkey and the United States. Making a clear link between autocratic regimes and
the failure to record often horrendous crimes against humanity, the volume
demonstrates that the failure of governments to create records, or to allow access
to records, appears to be universal. Arguing that this helps to establish a
hegemonic narrative that excludes the ‘other’, this book showcases the actions
historians and archivists have taken to ensure that gaps in archives are filled.
Yet the book also claims that silences in archives are inevitable and argues not
only that recordkeeping should be mandated by international courts and bodies, but
that we need to develop other ways of reading archives broadly conceived to
compensate for absences. Archival Silences addresses fundamental issues of access
to the written record around the world. It is directed at those with a concern for
social justice, particularly scholars and students of archival studies, history,
sociology, international relations, international law, business administration and
information science.
Silencing Shanghai Fang Xu 2021-06-24 Silencing Shanghai examines the paradoxical
and counterintuitive contrast between Shanghai’s emergence as a global city and
marginalization of the Shanghai dialect. The endangerment of the vernacular
exposes how state-sponsored social exclusion silences a significant voice of the
people and shakes the linguistic foundation of the local identity.
Pornography Mari Mikkola 2019-01-02 Debates over pornography tend to be heated and
deeply polarized--as with other topics that have to do with sex, pornography cuts
to the core of our values and convictions. Philosophical debates concerning
pornography are fraught with difficult questions: What is pornography? What does
pornography do (if anything at all)? Is the consumption of pornography a harmless
private matter, or does pornography violate women's civil rights? What, if
anything, should legally be done about pornography? Can there be a genuinely
feminist pro-pornography stance? Answering these questions is complicated by
widespread confusion over the conceptual and political commitments of different
anti- and pro-pornography positions, and whether these positions are even in
tension with one another. For a start, different people understand pornography
differently and can easily end up talking past one another. In order to clarify
the debate and make genuine philosophical headway in discussing the topic of
pornography, Mari Mikkola here provides an accessible introduction to contemporary
philosophical debates conducted from a feminist philosophical perspective. The
starting point of the book's examination is morally neutral, and the book provides
a comprehensive discussion of various philosophical positions on pornography that
are found in ethics, aesthetics, feminist philosophy, political philosophy,
epistemology, and social ontology. The book clarifies different stances in the
debate, thus clarifying and helping readers to understand what exactly is as
stake. In addition, although the book does not argue for a single outlook, it puts
forward substantive philosophical views on different aspects of philosophical
debates about pornography. Mikkola ultimately offers readers important
methodological insights about doing philosophical work on something as ubiquitous
as pornography.
Global Transformations M. Trouillot 2016-04-30 Through an examination of such
disciplinary keywords, and their silences, as the West, modernity, globalization,
the state, culture, and the field, this book aims to explore the future of
anthropology in the Twenty-first-century, by examining its past, its origins, and
its conditions of possibility alongside the history of the North Atlantic world
and the production of the West. In this significant book, Trouillot challenges
contemporary anthropologists to question dominant narratives of globalization and
to radically rethink the utility of the concept of culture, the emphasis upon
fieldwork as the central methodology of the discipline, and the relationship
between anthropologists and the people whom they study.
Silencing the Past (20th anniversary edition) Michel-Rolph Trouillot 2015-03-17
Now part of the HBO docuseries "Exterminate All the Brutes," written and directed
by Raoul Peck The 20th anniversary edition of a pioneering classic that explores
the contexts in which history is produced—now with a new foreword by renowned
scholar Hazel Carby Placing the West's failure to acknowledge the Haitian
Revolution—the most successful slave revolt in history—alongside denials of the
Holocaust and the debate over the Alamo, Michel-Rolph Trouillot offers a stunning
meditation on how power operates in the making and recording of history. This
modern classic resides at the intersection of history, anthropology, Caribbean,
African-American, and post-colonial studies, and has become a staple in college
classrooms around the country. In a new foreword, Hazel Carby explains the book's
enduring importance to these fields of study and introduces a new generation of
readers to Trouillot's brilliant analysis of power and history's silences.
The New Deal Kiran Klaus Patel 2017-05-09 The New Deal: A Global History provides
a radically new interpretation of a pivotal period in US history. The first
comprehensive study of the New Deal in a global context, the book compares
American responses to the international crisis of capitalism and democracy during
the 1930s to responses by other countries around the globe—not just in Europe but
also in Latin America, Asia, and other parts of the world. Work creation,
agricultural intervention, state planning, immigration policy, the role of mass
media, forms of political leadership, and new ways of ruling America's
colonies—all had parallels elsewhere and unfolded against a backdrop of intense
global debates. By avoiding the distortions of American exceptionalism, Kiran
Klaus Patel shows how America's reaction to the Great Depression connected it to
the wider world. Among much else, the book explains why the New Deal had enormous
repercussions on China; why Franklin D. Roosevelt studied the welfare schemes of
Nazi Germany; and why the New Dealers were fascinated by cooperatives in
Sweden—but ignored similar schemes in Japan. Ultimately, Patel argues, the New
Deal provided the institutional scaffolding for the construction of American
global hegemony in the postwar era, making this history essential for
understanding both the New Deal and America's rise to global leadership.
Stirring the Pot of Haitian History Mariana F. Past 2021 Stirring the Pot of
Haitian History is the first-ever translation of Ti dife boule sou istoua Ayiti
(1977), the earliest book written by Haitian anthropologist Michel-Rolph
Trouillot. Challenging understandings of two centuries of Haitian history,
Trouillot analyzes the pivotal role of formerly enslaved Haitian revolutionaries
in the Revolution and War of Independence (1791-1804), a generation of people who
became the founders of the modern Haitian state and advanced the vibrant culture
that flourishes in Haiti. This book confronts Haiti's political culture and the
racial mythologizing of historical figures such as Jean-Jacques Dessalines,
Toussaint Louverture, Andre Rigaud, and Alexandre Petion. Trouillot examines the
socio-economic and political contradictions and inequalities within the French
colony of Saint-Domingue, traces the unraveling of the racist class system after
1790, and argues that Vodou and the Haitian Creole language provided the
underlying cultural cohesion and resistance that led Haiti to independence. This
groundbreaking book blends Marxist criticism with Haiti's rich oral storytelling
traditions to provide a playful yet incisive account of Haitian political thought
that is rooted in the style and culture of Haitian Creole speakers. Proverbs,
wordplay, and songs from popular culture and Vodou religion are interspersed with
explorations of complex social and political realities and historical hypotheses;

Making History Now and Then D. Cannadine 2008-06-17 Collects twelve previously
unpublished essays by one of Britain's most eminent historians, David Cannadine,
including his inaugural and valedictory lectures at the Institute of Historical
Research. A unique volume discussing the study and nature of History itself and a
range of key topics and periods in British and Imperial History.
A Nation Without Borders Steven Hahn 2016-11-01 A Pulitzer Prize–winning
historian’s "breathtakingly original" (Junot Diaz) reinterpretation of the eight
decades surrounding the Civil War. "Capatious [and] buzzing with ideas." --The
Boston Globe Volume 3 in the Penguin History of the United States, edited by Eric
Foner In this ambitious story of American imperial conquest and capitalist
development, Pulitzer Prize–winning historian Steven Hahn takes on the
conventional histories of the nineteenth century and offers a perspective that
promises to be as enduring as it is controversial. It begins and ends in Mexico
and, throughout, is internationalist in orientation. It challenges the political
narrative of “sectionalism,” emphasizing the national footing of slavery and the
struggle between the northeast and Mississippi Valley for continental supremacy.
It places the Civil War in the context of many domestic rebellions against state
authority, including those of Native Americans. It fully incorporates the transMississippi west, suggesting the importance of the Pacific to the imperial vision
of political leaders and of the west as a proving ground for later imperial
projects overseas. It reconfigures the history of capitalism, insisting on the
centrality of state formation and slave emancipation to its consolidation. And it
identifies a sweeping era of “reconstructions” in the late-nineteenth and early
twentieth centuries that simultaneously laid the foundations for corporate
liberalism and social democracy. The era from 1830 to 1910 witnessed massive
transformations in how people lived, worked, thought about themselves, and
struggled to thrive. It also witnessed the birth of economic and political
institutions that still shape our world. From an agricultural society with a weak
central government, the United States became an urban and industrial society in
which government assumed a greater and greater role in the framing of social and
economic life. As the book ends, the United States, now a global economic and
political power, encounters massive warfare between imperial powers in Europe and
a massive revolution on its southern border―the remarkable Mexican
Revolution―which together brought the nineteenth century to a close while marking
the important themes of the twentieth.
The Silence of the Archive David Thomas 2017-05-11 Foreword by Anne J Gilliland,
University of California Evaluating archives in a post-truth society. In recent
years big data initiatives, not to mention Hollywood, the video game industry and
countless other popular media, have reinforced and even glamorized the public
image of the archive as the ultimate repository of facts and the hope of future
generations for uncovering ‘what actually happened’. The reality is, however, that
for all sorts of reasons the record may not have been preserved or survived in the
archive. In fact, the record may never have even existed – its creation being as
imagined as is its contents. And even if it does exist, it may be silent on the
salient facts, or it may obfuscate, mislead or flat out lie. The Silence of the
Archive is written by three expert and knowledgeable archivists and draws
attention to the many limitations of archives and the inevitability of their
having parameters. Silences or gaps in archives range from details of individuals’
lives to records of state oppression or of intelligence operations. The book
brings together ideas from a wide range of fields, including contemporary history,
family history research and Shakespearian studies. It describes why these silences
exist, what the impact of them is, how researchers have responded to them, and
what the silence of the archive means for researchers in the digital age. It will
help provide a framework and context to their activities and enable them to better
evaluate archives in a post-truth society. This book includes discussion of:
enforced silencesexpectations and when silence means silencedigital preservation,
authenticity and the futuredealing with the silencepossible solutions; challenging
silence and acceptancethe meaning of the silences: are things getting better or
worse?user satisfaction and audience development. This book will make compelling
reading for professional archivists, records managers and records creators,
postgraduate and undergraduate students of history, archives, librarianship and
information studies, as well as academics and other users of archives.
Food, Power, and Agency Jürgen Martschukat 2017-04-06 Grounded in the work of
Roland Barthes, Bruno Latour, Pierre Bourdieu, and Michel Foucault, this exciting
book uses food as a lens to examine agency and the political, economic, social,
and cultural power which underlies every choice of food and every act of eating.
The book is divided into three parts - National Characters; Anthropological
Situations; Health – with each of the eight chapters exploring the power of food
as well as the power relationships reflected and refracted through food. Featuring
contributions from historians, sociologists, anthropologists, and cultural studies
scholars from around the world, the book offers case studies of a diverse range from German cuisine and ethnicity in San Francisco after the Gold Rush, through
Italian cuisine in Japan, to 'ultragreasy bureks' and teenage fast food
consumption in Slovenia. By directly engaging with questions of agency and power,
the book pushes the field of food studies in new directions. An important read for
students and researchers in food studies, food history, anthropology of food, and
sociology of food.
All Souls' Rising Madison Smartt Bell 2008-09-30 "A serious historical novel that
reads like a dream." --The Washington Post Book World "One of the most
spohisticated fictional treatments of the enduring themes of class, color, and
freedom." --San Francisco Chronicle NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FINALIST PEN/FAULKNER
AWARD FINALIST This first installment of the epic Haitian trilogy brings to life a
decisive moment in the history of race, class, and colonialism. The slave uprising
in Haiti was a momentous contribution to the tide of revolution that swept over
the Western world at the end of the 1700s. A brutal rebellion that strove to
overturn a vicious system of slavery, the uprising successfully transformed Haiti
from a European colony to the world’s first Black republic. From the center of
this horrific maelstrom, the heroic figure of Toussaint Louverture–a loyal,
literate slave and both a devout Catholic and Vodouisant–emerges as the man who
will take the merciless fires of violence and vengeance and forge a revolutionary
war fueled by liberty and equality. Bell assembles a kaleidoscopic portrait of
this seminal movement through a tableau of characters that encompass black, white,
male, female, rich, poor, free and enslaved. Pulsing with brilliant detail, All
Soul’s Rising provides a visceral sense of the pain, terror, confusion, and
triumph of revolution.
Thinking About History Sarah Maza 2017-09-18 What distinguishes history as a
discipline from other fields of study? That's the animating question of Sarah
Maza’s Thinking About History, a general introduction to the field of history that
revels in its eclecticism and highlights the inherent tensions and controversies
that shape it. Designed for the classroom, Thinking About History is organized
around big questions: Whose history do we write, and how does that affect what
stories get told and how they are told? How did we come to view the nation as the
inevitable context for history, and what happens when we move outside those
boundaries? What is the relation among popular, academic, and public history, and
how should we evaluate sources? What is the difference between description and
interpretation, and how do we balance them? Maza provides choice examples in place
of definitive answers, and the result is a book that will spark classroom
discussion and offer students a view of history as a vibrant, ever-changing field
of inquiry that is thoroughly relevant to our daily lives.
The Return of Martin Guerre Natalie Zemon Davis 1984-10-15 The clever peasant
Arnaud du Tilh had almost won his case, when a man with a wooden leg swaggered
into the French courtroom, denounced du TiIh, and reestablished his claim to the
identity, property, and wife of Martin Guerre. This book, by the noted historian
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readers are thus drawn into a captivating oral performance. In a nation where the
Haitian Creole majority language is still marginalized in government and
education, Ti dife boule leaps out as a major contribution in the effort to expand
Haitian Creole scholarship. Stirring the Pot of Haitian History holds a
significant place in the expanding canon of Caribbean literature. The English
translation of Trouillot's first book - showing how historical problems continue
to reverberate within the contemporary moment - provides readers with a one-of-akind Haitian perspective on Haitian revolutionary history and its legacies.
The Haitian Revolution Toussaint L'Ouverture 2019-11-12 Toussaint L’Ouverture was
the leader of the Haitian Revolution in the late eighteenth century, in which
slaves rebelled against their masters and established the first black republic. In
this collection of his writings and speeches, former Haitian politician JeanBertrand Aristide demonstrates L’Ouverture’s profound contribution to the struggle
for equality.
Rethinking History Keith Jenkins 2003-12-16 History means many things to many
people. But finding an answer to the question 'What is history?' is a task few
feel equipped to answer. If you want to explore this tantalising subject, where do
you start? What are the critical skills you need to begin to make sense of the
past? The perfect introduction to this thought-provoking area, Jenkins' clear and
concise prose guides readers through the controversies and debates that surround
historical thinking at the present time, providing them with the means to make
their own discoveries.
The Invention of the Americas Enrique D. Dussel 1995
Alternative Historiographies of the Digital Humanities Dorothy Kim 2021-06-24
The Dark Side of Modernity Jeffrey C. Alexander 2013-04-25 In this book, one of
the world’s leading social theorists presents a critical, alarmed, but also
nuanced understanding of the post-traditional world we inhabit today. Jeffrey
Alexander writes about modernity as historical time and social condition, but also
as ideology and utopia. The idea of modernity embodies the Enlightenment’s noble
hopes for progress and rationality, but its reality brings great suffering and
exposes the destructive impulses that continue to motivate humankind. Alexander
examines how twentieth-century theorists struggled to comprehend the Janus-faced
character of modernity, which looks backward and forward at the same time. Weber
linked the triumph of worldly asceticism to liberating autonomy but also ruthless
domination, describing flights from rationalization as systemic and dangerous.
Simmel pointed to the otherness haunting modernity, even as he normalized the
stranger. Eisenstadt celebrated Axial Age transcendence, but acknowledged its
increasing capacity for barbarity. Parsons heralded American community, but
ignored modernity’s fragmentations. Rather than seeking to resolve modernity’s
contradictions, Alexander argues that social theory should accept its Janus-faced
character. It is a dangerous delusion to think that modernity can eliminate evil.
Civil inclusion and anti-civil exclusion are intertwined. Alexander enumerates
dangerous frictions endemic to modernity, but he also suggests new lines of social
amelioration and emotional repair.
On Property Rinaldo Walcott 2021-02-02 From plantation rebellion to prison
labour's super-exploitation, Walcott examines the relationship between policing
and property. That a man can lose his life for passing a fake $20 bill when we
know our economies are flush with fake money says something damning about the way
we’ve organized society. Yet the intensity of the calls to abolish the police
after George Floyd’s death surprised almost everyone. What, exactly, does
abolition mean? How did we get here? And what does property have to do with it? In
On Property, Rinaldo Walcott explores the long shadow cast by slavery’s afterlife
and shows how present-day abolitionists continue the work of their forebears in
service of an imaginative, creative philosophy that ensures freedom and equality
for all. Thoughtful, wide-ranging, compassionate, and profound, On Property makes
an urgent plea for a new ethics of care.
Exterminate All The Brutes Sven Lindqvist 2021-11-04 Over twenty years ago, Sven
Lindqvist, one of the great pioneers of a new kind of experiential history
writing, set out across Central Africa. Obsessed with a single line from Conrad's
The Heart of Darkness - Kurtz's injunction to 'Exterminate All the Brutes' - he
braided an account of his experiences with a profound historical investigation,
revealing to the reader with immediacy and cauterizing force precisely what
Europe's imperial powers had exacted on Africa's peoples over the course of the
preceding two centuries. Shocking, humane, crackling with imaginative energies and
moral purpose, Exterminate All the Brutes stands as an impassioned, timeless
classic. It is essential reading for anybody ready to come to terms with the
brutal, racist history on which Europe built its wealth.
Oral History and Mathematics Education Antonio Vicente Marafioti Garnica
2019-09-10 This book presents an innovative method to investigate the history of
mathematics education using oral narratives to study different aspects related to
the teaching and learning of mathematics. The application of oral history in
mathematics education research was first developed as a method in Brazil in the
early 2000s as a result of interdisciplinary dialogues between mathematics
educators, anthropologists, sociologists, historians, psychologists, artists and
philosophers. Since then, this new methodology has attracted the attention of a
growing number of researchers. This contributed volume is the first book in
English to bring together chapters written by different members of the research
group who developed the methodology and to present a comprehensive overview of the
theoretical and practical aspects of the use of oral narratives in the study of
experiences in mathematics classrooms. Oral History and Mathematics Education will
be a useful tool to researchers and educators looking for new methods to study the
dynamics of teaching and learning mathematics in the classroom and to develop
innovative mathematics teacher education programs. The volume will also be of
interest to historians of education since it describes the foundations of both
concepts and procedures related to the application of oral history in educational
research, always giving examples of studies already conducted and, whenever
possible, suggesting possible research exercises.
Methodological Reflections on Women’s Contribution and Influence in the History of
Philosophy Sigridur Thorgeirsdottir 2020-07-11 This book introduces methodological
concepts aimed at including women in the canon of the history of philosophy. The
history of women philosophers is as long and strong as the history of philosophy,
and this holds true not only for the European tradition, as the research of women
philosophers of the past shows. The phenomenon of ignoring and excluding women in
19th and 20th century views on the history of philosophy was a result of the
patriarchal tradition that ostracized women in general. In this book, leading
feminist philosophers discuss methodologies for including women thinkers in the
canon and curricula of philosophy. How does the recovery of women thinkers and
their philosophies change our view of the past, and how does a different view of
the past affect us in the present? Studying a richer and more pluralistic history
of philosophy presents us with worlds we have never entered and have never been
able to approach. This book will appeal to philosophers and intellectual
historians wanting to view the history of philosophy in a new light and who are in
favor of an inclusive perspective on that history.
Being a Historian James M. Banner 2012-04-30 Considers what aspiring and mature
historians need to know about the discipline of history in the United States
today.
Silencing the Past Michel-Rolph Trouillot 1995 Using the debates over the denial
of the Holocaust and the story of the Alamo as illustrations, the author explores
the forces that shape how history is understood
Writing History in the Global Era Lynn Hunt 2014-09-15 Leading historian Lynn Hunt
rethinks why history matters in today’s global world and how it should be written.
Globalization is emerging as a major economic, cultural, and political force. In
Writing History in the Global Era, historian Lynn Hunt examines whether
globalization can reinvigorate the telling of history. She looks toward scholars
from the East and West collaborating in new ways as they share their ideas. She
proposes a sweeping reevaluation of individuals’ active role and their place in
society as the keys to understanding the way people and ideas interact. Hunt also
reveals how surprising new perspectives on society and the self offer promising
new ways of thinking about the meaning and purpose of history in our time.
Archiving the Unspeakable Michelle Caswell 2014-04 Roughly 1.7 million people died
in Cambodia from untreated disease, starvation, and execution during the Khmer
Rouge reign of less than four years in the late 1970s. The regime’s brutality has
come to be symbolized by the multitude of black-and-white mug shots of prisoners
taken at the notorious Tuol Sleng prison, where thousands of “enemies of the
state” were tortured before being sent to the Killing Fields. In Archiving the
Unspeakable, Michelle Caswell traces the social life of these photographic records
through the lens of archival studies and elucidates how, paradoxically, they have
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become agents of silence and witnessing, human rights and injustice as they are
deployed at various moments in time and space. From their creation as Khmer Rouge
administrative records to their transformation beginning in 1979 into museum
displays, archival collections, and databases, the mug shots are key components in
an ongoing drama of unimaginable human suffering. Winner, Waldo Gifford Leland
Award, Society of American Archivists Longlist, ICAS Book Prize, International
Convention of Asia Scholars
The Birth of the Modern World, 1780-1914 C. A. Bayly 2004-01 This book is a
thematic history of the world from 1780, the pivotal year of the revolutionary
age, to the outbreak of the First World War in 1914. It brings together historical
data and arguments from different societies in order to show how interconnected
the world was, even before the onset of modern globalization. "The Birth of the
Modern World, 1780-1914 demonstrates how events in Asia, Africa, and South
America, from the decline of the eighteenth-century Islamic empires to the antiEuropean Boxer rebellion of 1900 in China, had a direct impact on European and
American history. Conversely, it sketches the "ripple effects" of crises such as
the European revolutions and the American Civil War. The book also considers the
great themes of the nineteenth-century world: the rise of the modern state,
industrialization, liberalism, and the progress of world religions. Engaging and
original, this book both challenges and complements the dominant regional and
national approaches traditionally adopted by historians.
The Common Wind Julius S. Scott 2018-11-27 Winner of the 2019 Stone Book Award,
Museum of African American History A remarkable intellectual history of the slave
revolts that made the modern revolutionary era The Common Wind is a gripping and
colorful account of the intercontinental networks that tied together the free and
enslaved masses of the New World. Having delved deep into the gray obscurity of
official eighteenth-century records in Spanish, English, and French, Julius S.
Scott has written a powerful “history from below.” Scott follows the spread of
“rumors of emancipation” and the people behind them, bringing to life the
protagonists in the slave revolution. By tracking the colliding worlds of
buccaneers, military deserters, and maroon communards from Venezuela to Virginia,
Scott records the transmission of contagious mutinies and insurrections in
unparalleled detail, providing readers with an intellectual history of the
enslaved. Though The Common Wind is credited with having “opened up the Black
Atlantic with a rigor and a commitment to the power of written words,” the
manuscript remained unpublished for thirty-two years. Now, after receiving wide
acclaim from leading historians of slavery and the New World, it has been
published by Verso for the first time, with a foreword by the academic and author
Marcus Rediker.
Between History and Histories Gerald M. Sider 1997-01-01 This collection of case
studies from around the world uses a new approach in historical anthropology, one
that focuses on heterogeneity within cultures rather than coherence to explain how
we commemorate certain events, while silencing others.
An Indigenous Peoples' History of the United States Roxanne Dunbar-Ortiz
2015-08-11 Now part of the HBO docuseries "Exterminate All the Brutes," written
and directed by Raoul Peck 2015 Recipient of the American Book Award The first
history of the United States told from the perspective of indigenous peoples Today
in the United States, there are more than five hundred federally recognized
Indigenous nations comprising nearly three million people, descendants of the
fifteen million Native people who once inhabited this land. The centuries-long
genocidal program of the US settler-colonial regimen has largely been omitted from
history. Now, for the first time, acclaimed historian and activist Roxanne DunbarOrtiz offers a history of the United States told from the perspective of
Indigenous peoples and reveals how Native Americans, for centuries, actively
resisted expansion of the US empire. With growing support for movements such as
the campaign to abolish Columbus Day and replace it with Indigenous Peoples’ Day
and the Dakota Access Pipeline protest led by the Standing Rock Sioux Tribe, An
Indigenous Peoples’ History of the United States is an essential resource
providing historical threads that are crucial for understanding the present. In An
Indigenous Peoples’ History of the United States, Dunbar-Ortiz adroitly challenges
the founding myth of the United States and shows how policy against the Indigenous
peoples was colonialist and designed to seize the territories of the original
inhabitants, displacing or eliminating them. And as Dunbar-Ortiz reveals, this
policy was praised in popular culture, through writers like James Fenimore Cooper
and Walt Whitman, and in the highest offices of government and the military.
Shockingly, as the genocidal policy reached its zenith under President Andrew
Jackson, its ruthlessness was best articulated by US Army general Thomas S. Jesup,
who, in 1836, wrote of the Seminoles: “The country can be rid of them only by
exterminating them.” Spanning more than four hundred years, this classic bottom-up
peoples’ history radically reframes US history and explodes the silences that have
haunted our national narrative. An Indigenous Peoples' History of the United
States is a 2015 PEN Oakland-Josephine Miles Award for Excellence in Literature.
Left of Karl Marx Carole Boyce Davies 2008-01-15 In Left of Karl Marx, Carole
Boyce Davies assesses the activism, writing, and legacy of Claudia Jones
(1915–1964), a pioneering Afro-Caribbean radical intellectual, dedicated
communist, and feminist. Jones is buried in London’s Highgate Cemetery, to the
left of Karl Marx—a location that Boyce Davies finds fitting given how Jones
expanded Marxism-Leninism to incorporate gender and race in her political critique
and activism. Claudia Cumberbatch Jones was born in Trinidad. In 1924, she moved
to New York, where she lived for the next thirty years. She was active in the
Communist Party from her early twenties onward. A talented writer and speaker, she
traveled throughout the United States lecturing and organizing. In the early
1950s, she wrote a well-known column, “Half the World,” for the Daily Worker. As
the U.S. government intensified its efforts to prosecute communists, Jones was
arrested several times. She served nearly a year in a U.S. prison before being
deported and given asylum by Great Britain in 1955. There she founded The West
Indian Gazette and Afro-Asian Caribbean News and the Caribbean Carnival, an annual
London festival that continues today as the Notting Hill Carnival. Boyce Davies
examines Jones’s thought and journalism, her political and community organizing,
and poetry that the activist wrote while she was imprisoned. Looking at the
contents of the FBI file on Jones, Boyce Davies contrasts Jones’s own narration of
her life with the federal government’s. Left of Karl Marx establishes Jones as a
significant figure within Caribbean intellectual traditions, black U.S. feminism,
and the history of communism.
The Army and the Indonesian Genocide Jess Melvin 2018-01-19 For the past half
century, the Indonesian military has depicted the 1965-66 killings, which resulted
in the murder of approximately one million unarmed civilians, as the outcome of a
spontaneous uprising. This formulation not only denied military agency behind the
killings, it also denied that the killings could ever be understood as a
centralised, nation-wide campaign. Using documents from the former Indonesian
Intelligence Agency’s archives in Banda Aceh this book shatters the Indonesian
government’s official propaganda account of the mass killings and proves the
military’s agency behind those events. This book tells the story of the 3,000
pages of top-secret documents that comprise the Indonesian genocide files. Drawing
upon these orders and records, along with the previously unheard stories of 70
survivors, perpetrators, and other eyewitness of the genocide in Aceh province it
reconstructs, for the first time, a detailed narrative of the killings using the
military’s own accounts of these events. This book makes the case that the 1965-66
killings can be understood as a case of genocide, as defined by the 1948 Genocide
Convention. The first book to reconstruct a detailed narrative of the genocide
using the army’s own records of these events, it will be of interest to students
and academics in the field of Southeast Asian Studies, History, Politics, the Cold
War, Political Violence and Comparative Genocide.
Paradise Lost Giles Milton 2008 A powerful tale of destruction, heroism and
survival by the bestselling author of NATHANIEL'S NUTMEG.
Trouillot Remixed Michel-Rolph Trouillot 2021-10-22 This collection of writings
from Haitian anthropologist Michel-Rolph Trouillot includes his most famous,
lesser known, and hard to find writings that demonstrate his enduring importance
to Caribbean studies, anthropology, history, postcolonial studies, and politically
engaged scholarship more broadly.
The Ever-Changing Past James M. Banner, Jr. 2021-03-16 An experienced, multifaceted historian shows how revisionist history is at the heart of creating
historical knowledge "A rallying cry in favor of historians who, revisiting past
subjects, change their minds. . . . Rewarding reading."—Kirkus Reviews History is
not, and has never been, inert, certain, merely factual, and beyond
reinterpretation. Taking readers from Thucydides to the origin of the French
Revolution to the Civil War and beyond, James M. Banner, Jr. explores what
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historians do and why they do it. Banner shows why historical knowledge is
unlikely ever to be unchanging, why history as a branch of knowledge is always a
search for meaning and a constant source of argument, and why history is so
essential to individuals’ awareness of their location in the world and to every
group and nation’s sense of identity and destiny. He explains why all historians
are revisionists while they seek to more fully understand the past, and how they
always bring their distinct minds, dispositions, perspectives, and purposes to
bear on the subjects they study.
The Memorykeepers: Gendered Knowledges, Empires, and Indonesian American History
Dorothy B. Fujita-Rony 2021-01-25 Dorothy Fujita-Rony’s The Memorykeepers:
Gendered Knowledges, Empires, and Indonesian American History, examines the
importance of women's memorykeeping, for two Toba Batak women whose twentiethcentury histories span Indonesia and the United States, H.L.Tobing and Minar T.
Rony.
The Young Turks' Crime Against Humanity Taner Akçam 2013-08-04 An unprecedented
look at secret documents showing the deliberate nature of the Armenian genocide
Introducing new evidence from more than 600 secret Ottoman documents, this book
demonstrates in unprecedented detail that the Armenian Genocide and the expulsion
of Greeks from the late Ottoman Empire resulted from an official effort to rid the
empire of its Christian subjects. Presenting these previously inaccessible
documents along with expert context and analysis, Taner Akçam's most authoritative
work to date goes deep inside the bureaucratic machinery of Ottoman Turkey to show
how a dying empire embraced genocide and ethnic cleansing. Although the
deportation and killing of Armenians was internationally condemned in 1915 as a
"crime against humanity and civilization," the Ottoman government initiated a
policy of denial that is still maintained by the Turkish Republic. The case for
Turkey's "official history" rests on documents from the Ottoman imperial archives,
to which access has been heavily restricted until recently. It is this very source
that Akçam now uses to overturn the official narrative. The documents presented
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here attest to a late-Ottoman policy of Turkification, the goal of which was no
less than the radical demographic transformation of Anatolia. To that end, about
one-third of Anatolia's 15 million people were displaced, deported, expelled, or
massacred, destroying the ethno-religious diversity of an ancient cultural
crossroads of East and West, and paving the way for the Turkish Republic. By
uncovering the central roles played by demographic engineering and assimilation in
the Armenian Genocide, this book will fundamentally change how this crime is
understood and show that physical destruction is not the only aspect of the
genocidal process.
Slavery and Public History James Oliver Horton 2014-03-25 “A fascinating
collection of essays” by eminent historians exploring how we teach, remember, and
confront the history and legacy of American slavery (Booklist Online). In recent
years, the culture wars have called into question the way America’s history of
slavery is depicted in books, films, television programs, historical sites, and
museums. In the first attempt to examine the historiography of slavery, this
unique collection of essays looks at recent controversies that have played out in
the public arena, with contributions by such noted historians as Ira Berlin, David
W. Blight, and Gary B. Nash. From the cancellation of the Library of Congress’s
“Back of the Big House” slavery exhibit at the request of the institution’s
African American employees, who found the visual images of slavery too
distressing, to the public reaction to DNA findings confirming Thomas Jefferson’s
relationship with his slave Sally Hemings, Slavery and Public History takes on
contemporary reactions to the fundamental contradiction of American history—the
existence of slavery in a country dedicated to freedom—and offers a bracing
analysis of how Americans choose to remember the past, and how those choices
influence our politics and culture. “Americans seem perpetually surprised by
slavery—its extent (North as well as South), its span (over half of our four
centuries of Anglo settlement), and its continuing influence. The wide-ranging yet
connected essays in [this book] will help us all to remember and understand.”
—James W. Loewen, author of Sundown Towns
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